
NOTICE  

FOR ALL STAFF MEMBERS AND STUDENTS OF 

THE FACULTY OF AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES 

THE PHYSICAL INTAKE OF STUDENTS 

 

Please be informed that, at the Senior Management 

Committee Meeting held on 20th April 2022, decided 

to postpone the physical intake of the students due to 

the prevailing situation of the country.   

Therefore, the physical intake of students of the 

Faculty of Agricultural Sciences for practical and 

field visits that were scheduled from 25th April 2022 

has been postponed and a new date will be informed 

in due course. 

 

 

Dean 

Faculty of Agricultural Science  

2022-04-20 

 



 

 


